
 

 
 
6 December 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Autumn 2 Week 6 Parent Letter 
 
The Ugandans have been: Today, we had another joyous time 
with The AYF Band (also known as ‘The Ugandans’) who 
brought their usual uplifting music, singing and dancing. They 
have been an annual inspiration to us for many years. To 
support their work back in Uganda we will also be fundraising 
for them. 

 
Christmas themed non-
uniform day: This coming 
Thursday (12th December) is 
our ‘Christmas themed non-
uniform day’ to help raise money for the Ugandan orphanage. 
 
Students fondly remember the visits from The AYF Band from Uganda. 
Some members of that band run an orphanage in Uganda and we would 
like to send our support and love back to them with a financial gift that 
would help them continue their selfless work.  
 
We would value your support for this great cause and would ask for a 
donation of at least £2 (or more if you would like).  
 

Your child needs to pay in advance, for which there are two ways to do it: 
1. Through your child’s Scopay account under the Tips and Events tab, or your child can hand in cash. This 

needs to be done by Monday 9th December. 
2. If you want to pay in cash, your child must have handed in their money  by Wednesday 11th December 
 
If you would like to donate more than £2, that is fine – all the money is going directly to the orphanage. 
 
In order that we can hopefully maximise the gift to the orphanage, we would politely ask that you do not feel 
compelled to buy any new clothes for this day in school. 
 
End of term reports: Your child’s end of term report will be available online by Wednesday 18th December (the 
last week of this term). 
 
End of term: The last day of term is Friday 20 December (early closure at 12.15pm, with students returning after 
Christmas on Tuesday 7 January.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your continuing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 


